Paul Bayne
To Me
Mar 18, 2013
Hey Willy,
 
I'll be one of the staff doing the presentation for our summer courses on Thursday. I'll have a short video, a handout or two and hopefully some kind of giveaway item. Would you be willing to say a few words about your summer trip to the group? Is there anyone else at school who has attended one of our summer courses or been on a day field trip? I understand you were scheduled for a trip last Friday at our headquarters. I hope that went well.
 
Paul

From: Willy Herrera [willylherrera75@yahoo.com]
Sent: Thursday, March 07, 2013 11:50 AM
To: Jocelyn Tuttle
Cc: Paul Bayne
Subject: Re: Chesapeake Bay Professional Development Information Session
	 
My principal's email address is THicks@bcps.k12.md.us.
 
Just in case you want to email her about the CBF presentation.

--- On Thu, 3/7/13, Jocelyn Tuttle <JTuttle@cbf.org> wrote:

From: Jocelyn Tuttle <JTuttle@cbf.org>
Subject: Chesapeake Bay Professional Development Information Session
To: "'willylherrera75@yahoo.com'" <willylherrera75@yahoo.com>
Cc: "Paul Bayne" <PBayne@cbf.org>
Date: Thursday, March 7, 2013, 10:37 PM
Thank you Willy.  A couple of questions for you to help my colleagues prepare for their presentation:
Does the room where  the professional development meeting is being held have an internet connection and a projector with a screen? 
Approximately how many staff will be attending the meeting? 
 
I have CCd my co-worker, Paul Bayne on this e-mail.  He is one of the staff members who will be sharing information with your group about the 2013 CBF summer teacher professional development courses (Chesapeake Classrooms).
 
Take care,
 
Jocelyn A. Tuttle
Environmental Field Educator
Chesapeake Bay Foundation
 
Work 443-604-4621
Mobile 410-596-1578
jtuttle@cbf.org
6 Herndon Avenue
Annapolis, MD 21403
 
 
 
From: willylherrera75@yahoo.com [mailto:willylherrera75@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 06, 2013 9:27 AM
To: Jocelyn Tuttle
Subject: Fwd: FW: Chesapeake Bay Professional Development Information Session
 
Hi Jocelyn,
 
CBF is scheduled for a 45-minute presentation at Augusta Fells on March 21st, Thursday. Our PD session starts at 11:30.
 
Augusta Fells Savage Institute of Visual Arts
1500 Harlem Ave
Baltimore, Md 21217
 
Phone number 4103967701
 
Best,
 
Willy


From my Android phone on T-Mobile. The first nationwide 4G network.


-------- Original message -------- Subject: FW: Chesapeake Bay Professional Development Information Session From: "Herrera, Willy" To: willylherrera75@Yahoo.com CC:

________________________________________
From: Hicks, Tracy Y.
Sent: Monday, March 04, 2013 9:16 PM
To: Herrera, Willy
Subject: RE: Chesapeake Bay Professional Development Information Session

Thanks, 21st is fine!

________________________________
From: Herrera, Willy
Sent: Monday, March 04, 2013 4:51 PM
To: Hicks, Tracy Y.
Cc: Kwesiga, Joy; Brown, Christopher M.; Stokes, Maggie
Subject: Chesapeake Bay Professional Development Information Session


Hi Ms. Hicks,

Chesapeake Bay Foundation staff would not be able to present their PD information for teachers this coming Thursday. Can they come on March 21st (PD thursday) for a 45-minute presentation?

Thanks.



